SUMMER ACADEMY

Registration
Coming
Soon!

Keep an eye out for an announcement in the ETFO e-newsletter and on the Member Secure site at member.etfo.ca. Registration will open in **late May 2023**.

Summer Academy offers over 35 courses throughout July and August in various locations across the province. A wide range of courses are available in a variety of learning areas to meet your professional needs.

Each course runs for three consecutive days (9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. ET) and includes practical, inclusive, classroom-ready strategies along with time to collaborate and network with colleagues.

Check out the Summer Academy webpage for more information and upcoming registration details at members.etfo.ca/programs/programs-for-members.

We hope you'll join us this summer to engage in motivating, energizing, and active learning!

For general inquiries, please email sacademy@etfo.org

Here's what members loved about Summer Academy 2022:

This course gave me opportunities to reflect on my practice and make improvements in my teaching."

"Excellent content and tangible resources that can be implemented across many grades and positions."



Current and relevant strategies that are research based, inclusive, and use an anti-oppressive framework." "Amazing conversations that extend opportunities to discuss learning, ideas, and strategies."

The instructor was amazing, engaging, knowledgeable and thought-provoking. The information was clear, concise, and integral to my continual development as an educator."

Follow us at

#ETFOsa23

"Three days of unlimited ideas, learning, and hands-on experiences."

THERE'S A SESSION FOR EVERYONE.

